
 

 

 

 

 

 

P & C News 
“Thumbs Up” to everyone who helped on Sunday 2nd April at the  

Sausage Sizzle. What an amazing group of parents, staff and citizens who 
volunteered their time to help raise much needed funds for the Westminster Schools.  
Thank you to Norman, Angie, Liesl, Natalie, Michelle, Sally, Larissa, Anna, Frank and 
Paul. We had a massive day but lots of fun. Well done Team!  

       
 

    
        

What is the function of the Westminster Schools P&C? 
 Gives parents/carers and opportunity to learn about our school’s policies and 

programs; 

 Brings parents/carers together to share information and views; 

 Works closely with our schools to build positive attitudes to students and 
families; 

 Raises funds and provides additional resources and amenities for the benefit 
of our children at the Westminster Schools. 

 
The Westminster P&C is an integral part of the Westminster Community working 
in partnership with our Principals and school community.  

 
P&C members are expected to adhere to a Code of Conduct to promote and 
maintain a high standard of ethical behaviour.  

 
P&C Members are to: 

 act in the best interest of the total school community at all times; 

 conduct and present themselves in a professional manner and act ethically 
and with integrity at all times; 
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 act with courtesy and demonstrate respect for all persons, whether fellow 
P&C Association members, school staff, parents/carers, students, community 
members; 

 refrain from making defamatory or derogatory comments; 

 remain objective and avoid personal bias at all times;  

 represent all members of the school community; 

 discourage rumour, innuendo or criticism; 

 advocate positive and constructive discussion in an appropriate forum and 
channelled through the right processes. 

 
 

 
 

Undercover Café 
 Open every day Monday - Friday; 

 Prices are very reasonable; 

 Offers nutritious and healthy choices for lunches and morning teas; 

 Managed by experienced Canteen Manager – Liesl Smithers; 

 Visit www.ouronlinecanteen.com.au for online ordering; 

 The best pikelets ever….. 
 

What’s in April? 

ANZAC Day Morning Tea – Date To Be Advised 

 

 

 

 

 

       What’s in May? 

 

P & C Meeting - Monday 8th May – Commencing at 6.30pm at the Child and 
Parent Centre (Marloo Road). 

 

Uniform Shop is open 8.30am – 9.30am every Wednesday! 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of the P&C I would like to wish our students, staff, parents and 
carers a safe and restful break.  

President 

Helen Notis 

The Code of Conduct applies to all members and should be 
adhered at all times. 

 
 

http://www.ouronlinecanteen.com.au/

